From: registrar

To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment EB-2018-0242
Date: Monday, January 14, 2019 9:53:10 AM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, January 8, 2019 11:41 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

subject: Letter of Comment || | G

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2019-01-08

-- Case Number --
EB-2018-0242

-- Name --
Trish Campbell

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

This sale of PDI is not in best interests of residents of Peterborough.

Hydro 1 does not have a good history with respect to both customer service and affordable rates. Rate fees will rise.
This city owned utility is accountable to its residents and we have control over the way we develop this utility, when
climate chaos dictates an urgency for new and innovative and sustainable energy projects. We can set our own
directions suitable to the needs of our community.

Trish Campbell

-- Attachment --





